
The Armenian Police have warned the people about Coronavirus!

- 20 March 2020

The Armenian Police have warned three online editions for their posts about the spread of coronavirus in

the world. The Armenian Police has warned the editorial board of the "Aravot" online edition about the

threat of a fine of 500,000 drams (USD 1016) for publishing data on coronavirus under the state of

emergency regime introduced in the country. The analysts believe that the demand to restrict publications

on this topic under the state of emergency is absurd and creates unnecessary problems in the information

environment.


